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I am a small caregiver in northern Maine but am writing in support of LD 1620 to 
increase transparency and quality of the AU market. I believe that all cannabis 
consumers deserve high quality products and being able to audit testing and lab data 
would help a lot with transparency. I urge that the committee pass this bill.


